
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 25, 2025 
 
John Sullivan 
Chief Engineer 
Boston Water and Sewer Commission 
980 Harrison Avenue   
Boston, MA 02119 
 
Re:  MWRA Annual Maintenance Program 
 
Dear Mr. Sullivan: 
 
MWRA’s Metropolitan Operations is continuing its FY 2025 Valve Exercising Program. This maintenance program 
includes the exercising of main lines, blow offs, and air valves along our pipeline sections. Excavation of paved surfaces 
will not be necessary for this program. 
 
During the month of March 2025 MWRA personnel will perform the above referenced maintenance work on various 

MWRA water mains including MWRA Sections W1, W2, W3, W4, W5, W6, W7, W8, W13, W14 and W15. This work 
may result in discolored water but is not expected to create any pressure losses at the meter listed below.  Discolored 
water may be anticipated for three days after the work is completed. 
 

METER LOCATION PRESURE LOSSES/DISCOLORED WATER 
3 Condor St @Brooks St, East Boston 0 psi/Possible 

44 Beacon St. @ St. Mary's St. 0 psi/Possible 
48 Perkins St @ Somerville Line, Somerville 0 psi/Possible 
60 Riverway Dr. @ Longwood Ave 0 psi/Possible 
64 Chelsea St @ Caruso P.S., E. Boston 0 psi/Possible 
75 Harvard St. @ Boston Line 0 psi/Possible 
78 Broadway @ Somerville-Boston Line, Somerville 0 psi/Possible 

101 Spurr St @ N. Harvard St, Allston-Brighton 0 psi/Possible 
244 Brookline Ave. @ Parkway Rd.  0 psi/Possible 
245 River Rd. @ Washington St. 0 psi/Possible 

         
Please note, information on the maintenance exercise will be posted on MWRA’s website and social media accounts 
prior to the start of work. Should you have any requests for additional community outreach, including to local media 
outlets, please contact Troy Wall, MWRA’s Community Relations Liaison, at (617) 305-5762. 
 
Prior to beginning the work, the Authority's Operations Section will call you on the day the work begins and follow up 
until it is completed. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 617-305-5694.  Again, we will 
strive to work closely with you to minimize disruption to the public's water supply. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Douglas Kempe 
Program Manager 
    
Cc:  
Chase Berkeley Chief of Operations, BWSC 
Paul Canavan Director of Operations, BWSC 
Sekou Brown Operations Manager, BWSC 
Dolores Randolph Director of Communications, BWSC 
Valerie Moran Director of Waterworks, MWRA 
Lisa Bina Deputy Director of Waterworks, MWRA 
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Mike McCarthy Director of Metropolitan Operations, MWRA 
Sean Navin Director of Public Affairs, MWRA 
Katie Ronan Chief of Staff, MWRA 
Steve Considine Senior Program Manager, Water Operations, MWRA 
Troy Wall  Community Relations Liaison, MWRA 
Danille Calvo Environmental Justice Community Liaison, MWRA 
Andres Hurtado Project Engineer, MWRA 
 


